

The <u>meeting list PDF</u> was redesigned to more clearly identify which meetings are in person and which are not.

Michelle and Kate teamed up to create the <u>May Newsletter</u> with a look that is more in keeping with the website.

Michelle created a <u>teaching graphic</u> that shows users how to join our mailing list quickly on their phones.

The WebTeam created a wallet size <u>sticker</u> complete with a QR code for easy access to our website.

Links to oa.org's FAQ page has been added to the site.

Nancy continues to fine tune the Ocean and Bay email system.

Alix implemented a CAPTCHA to reduce junk mail.

Alix is working to implement a shopping cart to streamline the journal sales.

Many thanks to the whole webteam for their incredible teamwork this month.

NOTE: We request that Intergroup secretary's minutes and treasurer reports be emailed to: <a href="mailto:webteam@oceanandbay.org">webteam@oceanandbay.org</a> so they can be posted on the site.

Both Microsoft Word or PDF format are acceptable.